JAPAN METEOROLOGICAL AGENCY



1-3-4 Otemachi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8122, Japan

Phone:

+81-3-3211-4966

Fax:

+81-3-3211-2032

Email:

iao-jma@met.kishou.go.jp

Our reference: JMA16/A3/024

3 February 2015

Mr. Yu Jixin Secretary of the Typhoon Committee Avenida 5 de Outubro Coloane Macau, China

Dear Mr. Yu,

I refer to the letter TCS/269-2015 dated 19 October 2015 regarding the confirmation for hosting of the 49th Annual Session of the Typhoon Committee (TC).

It is my pleasure to inform you that the Japan Meteorological Agency is willing to host the said annual session in Japan.

In this connection, considering the proposed dates of the 16^{th} session of WMO Regional Association II and the Regional Conference (10 – 16 February 2017), I would like to suggest that the Committee hold the said TC session from 20 to 23 February 2017.

I hope the coming 48th Annual Session will be fruitful and successful.

Yours sincerely,

utoke hishide

(Noritake Nishide)
Director-General

Japan Meteorological Agency